
 

May 15, 2015 
 
The Honorable Todd Rokita 
Chairman 
Subcommittee on Early Childhood,  
Elementary and Secondary Education 
United States House of Representatives 
2181 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 
 
Re:       Follow-up to our April meeting and hearing on “Addressing Waste, 

Fraud, and Abuse in Federal Child Nutrition Programs"  
 
Dear Chairman Rokita: 
 
Thank you for meeting with me in April.  I enjoyed our discussion around the 
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NSBA will continue to work with you and the Committee to reauthorize these critically important programs that 
provide our public school students with healthy, nutritious meals as part of the high quality education they 
deserve.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Thomas J. Gentzel  
Executive Director, NSBA 
 
Cc: Mark Cruz 
      Mandy Schaumburg 
        


